


Ms. Ana Diaz
Chief Financial Officer
Global Empowerment Mission Inc. 
1850 NW 84th Ave, Suite 100
Doral, FL 33126 

March 17, 2025

Dear Ms. Diaz:

     In response to your request of March 17, 2025, our office will grant  Global Empowerment 
Mission Inc. an extension of time, not to exceed November 15, 2025, in which to complete the filing 
under the Virginia Solicitation of Contributions Law (Law).  Registration forms and information are 
available at http://www.vdacs.virginia.gov/food-charitable-solicitation.shtml.

     Failure to file, to request an additional extension of time to file (up to a maximum of six months 
from the original due date), or to notify our office, in writing, on or before November 15, 2025 that 
you no longer intend to solicit in Virginia, may result in the issuance of a press release warning the 
public that you have not complied with the law, as outlined in Section 57-52 of the Code of 
Virginia.

     Thank you for your attention to this matter.   If we may be of any further assistance, please feel 
free to contact our office at 804-786-1343, Option 1 or ocarpunit.vdacs@vdacs.virginia.gov.
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